
The Haven is an active member of the Hazelden Betty Ford Patient Care Network, a clinical 
collaboration of quality health care organizations that share a philosophy about the best 
evidence-based treatment for substance abuse, as well as a commitment to improving 
patient outcomes.

Member

UMBC is committed to creating a safe, caring, and inclusive culture for recovery and 
sobriety. We believe that every college student struggling with substance use issues 
should have the opportunity to achieve a strong recovery while engaged in a satisfying 
college experience.

The Haven at UMBC was created through a partnership between UMBC’s Division of 
Student Affairs and The Haven at College, the leading national provider of treatment 
services and recovery support that meets college students with substance use and 
co-occurring disorders where they are.

Our personalized, evidence-based treatment programs allow students to maintain an 
active academic and social life, while addressing mental health and substance use 
challenges. 

A peer-driven, clinically supervised 
sober living community where 
recovering students help each other 
navigate midterms and life’s terms.

Conveniently located along the 
UMBC shuttle route, offering live-in 
peer support and personal and 
group accountability.

Focused on keeping it real, keeping 
each other safe, and getting the 
most from our college experience.

OPENING AUGUST 2019
The Haven Recovery Residence
Catonsville 

A safe place to take an honest look at 
your alcohol and drug use, free of 
judgment.

Convenient location in downtown 
Catonsville along the UMBC shuttle 
route, with outpatient treatment 
programs offered on weekdays, 
evenings, and weekends.

Student center and gathering place 
(on a “drop-in” basis) providing 
student-led events and recovery 
meetings welcoming ALL young 
adults, students, families, and friends.

OPENING OCTOBER 2019
The Haven Outpatient Center
35 Mellor Avenue, Catonsville 
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